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Principal Deputy Assistant Secretary for African Affairs Ambassador Donald Y.
Yamamoto will travel to Eritrea from April 22-24 for bilateral consultations
with Eritrean government officials, to meet with the diplomatic community,
and to visit the Embassy’s staff based in Asmara. He will then lead the U.S.
delegation to the U.S.-Djibouti Binational Forum April 24-25 in Djibouti, our
annual dialogue on matters of political, economic, assistance, and security
cooperation. Ambassador Yamamoto will travel to Ethiopia on April 26 to meet
with Ethiopian government officials to discuss shared interests and concerns.
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